
  
 

 

 
Message from the Head of School, 

It’s hard to believe that we are at the start of February already. January has been a busy month at 
Brocks Hill and the children have had lots of exciting opportunities. As a school, we have marked 
Chinese/Lunar New Year and Martin Luther King Day. Both of these have continued to help our 
children develop a growing understanding of and respect for other cultures and faiths as well as 
knowing about significant individuals.  

 

It has been wonderful to see our school attendance increase this term. We really appreciate your 
efforts in ensuring that your children are at school on time each day. We do recognise that there have 
been a lot of illnesses circulating this winter. As an extra precaution school has returned to an 
enhanced cleaning schedule where handles, switches and contact surfaces are cleaned more frequently 
throughout the day.  

 
Please be reminded that all requests for term time holidays will be unauthorised and may result in a 
fine being issued.  

 

February brings with it, Children’s Mental Health week.  
This week runs from 6th -10th February and Brocks Hill will be marking it in various ways. We would 
like to invite parents into school on Friday afternoon from 2.45-3.15 to participate in some wellbeing 
activities with their children. Unfortunately, we are unable to accommodate younger siblings at this 
event. Please see the attached letter and resources from South Leicestershire Schools Sports 
Partnership.  
 

 
 
 

 



 

Safer Internet Day Tuesday 7th February 
We will also be marking Safer internet Day at school on the 7th February. I’m sure like me, you are 
continually amazed by the things we can now do online, however, I’m sure you are also aware of the 
many dangers it can present to our children. Please have a look at this short film put together by the 
UK Safer Internet Centre. A brilliant one and a half minutes highlighting why the day is important, 
and how awareness of internet dangers is vital to the lives of your pupils. To take a look please follow 
the link below:  
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=rl_gZTQ9F7w 
 
We are becoming aware of a number of our pupils using various social media apps such as Snapchat. 
We would like to highlight that Snap Chat is rated as an app for 13+. Please see NSPCC advice for 
further information.  Is Snapchat safe for my child 

 

                        
 

                                  

 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Foundation Stage 
 
Class 1  
 

Tuesday 7th 
February 
 
Tuesday March 
21st 2023  
 

Class 2  Tuesday 28th 

February 2023 
  
  
Class 5 & 6  Tuesday 14th 

March 2023  

 

Key Dates  
 
7th February – Safer Internet Day 
6-10th Feb- Children’s mental health week  
17th February – Home Learning sharing 
day  
15th February – Open Classrooms 
3.30-4.15pm 
Tuesday 7th and Thursday 9th March 
- Parent consultations.  
2nd March – World book day  
13th March – British Science week  
 
 

 

Lost Property 
 
In the school foyer there is a lot of lost property. If 
your child has lost a coat or a jumper please come 
and check if it is here. 
 
A reminder to label all your child’s property it can 
then hopefully be returned to your child. 

                                     

https://email.kjbm.safeguardinginschools.co.uk/c/eJyFkE1PxCAURX9NuzE2fBRoFyw0OolLoys3DYXXFqeFCtTJ_HuZD42uTFjAu8k97wCLsnMXIPotaOiskQQzRGve0LqEcxjhYwN3CUuQmAuGWCOwKNW6dk4tIPfqXfX2NiYfYAjepXi7Bm82nax315q_1ZNsidEGqUEP_UA5NoIPmjetGGrDGELf9HRcQT6ervfBK6NVTGW06bpqLRhGDSPlLKeU1ljQu4Ls8jkcDtXRb2nrodJ-OU1U0lNBd58FfQhzN769Prc7cSgXiFGNkDWdgdAZn1lO7t_7pYpqgHFTwVg3Whf15P0cc1217a_bGZjtJ4TjaRuMSd0SjChtrul39dnhMup_JILUKk3h6Ko42XnOiKJGOdb787vyYTxxknzJtjdPDwWhv3wDaLtacOnyD5nLGSd1aSVBhCJMEeKIYVYJ3gtCgTFthsYwlSH_uhlpatb26AvVZrVS
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/online-safety-blog/is-snapchat-safe-for-my-child/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/online-safety-blog/is-snapchat-safe-for-my-child/
http://www.brockshill.org.uk/


 



 
  Dodgeball Competition years 3 and 4 

 
The years 3 and 4 have been taking part in a Dodgeball competition and have done 
incredibly well. Our reporter Hugo, who took part as well as reporting, said 
“We won 7 matches and only lost our first one last week. We have had an amazing 
time winning most of the matches. The team has worked so hard together. 
 

                          

Oadby Food Bank 

www.oadbyfoodbank.org.uk 

 

Who: We are here for you if you live in Oadby and are struggling to 
feed yourself or your family. 

Where: Oadby Trinity Methodist Church, LE2 4LA. The entrance is from 
the car park behind M&S, and is next to Zeph’s café. 

When: Every other Friday 11.30 -12.30  

Next dates: Fridays: 3rd and 17th February, 3rd, 17th and 31st March 2023  

Need food more urgently? – We may be able to help.  

Contact us: Text or call us on 

0772 31 21 794 

 



  



  



 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Meet Brocks Hill School Governors 

We hope you agree that the monthly newsletters are an innovation helpful to all 
in the Brocks Hill community - to complete the picture we will be including a 
Governors’ section. Sometimes to introduce governors, sometimes to keep you 
informed of our visits to school and always to remind you of our commitment to 
the school which is 100%. 

As a Local Governing Body, we ensure clarity of vision, ethos and strategic 
direction. We hold leaders to account for the educational performance of the 
school and its pupils. As Brocks Hill is a member of the Lionheart Educational 
Trust matters such as Finance, HR and Property are handled centrally by the 
Trust, but with input and monitoring from our governing body. We have 
benefitted greatly from being a Lionheart member whilst also retaining our 
individuality. 

This month we thought a reminder of the existing governors would be useful. 

Diane Miller Community 

Tom Matheson Community 

Tasneem Dungarwalla Parent 

Shanta Sinharoy Community 

Shila Rawson Community 

Cathryn Shilling Headteacher 

Sally Wicken Executive Principal 

Kate Quirk Teaching Staff 

Deepa Odedra Support Staff 

Cat Thornton Link Trustee 

Michelle Wright Clerk 

We currently have only one Parent Governor so a Parent Governor Election will 
be taking place/has just taken place – we look forward to welcoming a new 
governor to the fold. 

 


